Pandxa Anisha

From: - Network Rail

Sent: 05 June 2018 12:01

To: Hendy Peter

Cc:

Subject: FW: Letter from Mayor of Bristol re Bristol Temple Quarter Strategic Board

Attachments: image001.png; ATT00001.htm; Letter from Mayor Rees to Sir Peter Hendy - 1 June 2018.pdf;
ATT00002.htm

From: Mayor <mayor@bristol.gov.uk>
Date: 1 June 2018 at 14:52:31 BST

To: "'Peter Hendy CBE - Network Rail_

Subject: Letter from Mayor of Bristol re Bristol Temple Quarter Strategic Board

Good afternoon

Please see attached letter from the Mayor of Bristol for Sir Peter Hendy.

Best wishes





